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UOG Triton Investments Club participating in APAFS regional investment 
conference 

 

 
 
The University of Guam Triton Investments Club is sending a team to the 21st Annual 
Pacific Region Investment Conference on November 30 to December 1, 2023, in 
Makati, Philippines. The Asia Pacific Association for Fiduciary Studies, the conference 
organizer, covered the UOG Triton Investment Club’s registration fees, worth more than 
$4,000. The Triton Investment Club representatives who will be attending the 



conference are, from left: Thor Hauerbach, club President and a senior taking Business 
Administration; Ulysses Sebastian Story, junior, Public Administration and Sociology; 
and Dr. Leila C. Kabigting, Advisor; Christianna Taijeron Ebio, senior, Business 
Administration; Heidee Rose Bacani, senior, Business Administration and Accounting; 
and Daniel Tudela Ramos Jr., junior, Business Administration and Accounting. The 
conference provides information about current developments pertaining to the relevant 
tools needed to measure the performance of investment managers, investment 
consultants and other service providers. With the conference, APAFS serves as a 
regional resource for providing networking opportunities. 
 

 


